
Press Release: Memorial Hospital of Lafayette County OB Delivery End Date Change 

 

Dr. Ann Lucas has announced that her last day at MHLC will be Friday, July 17, 2015.  We thank her for 
her years of service and wish her the best in the future.  She has been our sole provider for C-section 
coverage since April of 2014.  What this means is that our OB delivery end date changes from 
September 30, 2015 to July 17, 2015.  For questions or concerns surrounding this change please contact 
Family Health of Lafayette County at 608-776-4497. 


